
 

 

 

Tram Grade Separation Projects  Reference Number: # 21510692 
27/05/2024 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Morphett Road Investigation 
Activities  
Investigation Works Notice 

    

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 
committed funding towards planning to investigate the removal of 
the level crossing where the Glenelg tram line crosses Morphett 
Road, Morphettville. These works form part of the Tram Grade 
Separation Projects. 

What’s happening: 
Surveys and ground investigations are required to help inform further 
planning works.  

Investigations will move progressively around the area and occur at 
multiple locations including Morphett Road, Anzac Highway and local side 
roads near the intersection and rail corridor. Some investigations are also 
required within the rail corridor. 

How this affects you: 
Investigations will primarily be undertaken during the day and occur at 
each location for a short period of time. Some investigations will be 
required at night. More specific advance notice will be provided prior to any 
night works or works required for long periods of time in a certain area.  

Access to properties will be maintained during the works wherever 
possible. We will provide advance local notification for residents and 
businesses if access to your property is to be temporarily impacted.  

During these works there will be changes to traffic conditions to keep 
everyone safe. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place while works are 
underway. Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage. 
Outside of working hours, traffic will be reopened with all speed and lane 
restrictions removed wherever possible.  

Pedestrians and cyclists should take care when travelling through the area. 
For safety reasons, there may be some restricted access. 
Signage will be in place to direct you to alternative access 
and/or detours.  

 

When 

Monday 3 June to late 
August 2024 weather 
permitting 

Typical hours of 
operation 

Day works  
Monday to Saturday 
7am-5pm  
 
Night works 
Sunday to Friday 
7pm – 6am  

Where 

Morphett Road and Anzac 
Highway near the level 
crossing and intersection and 
on local side roads including: 

• Dunbar Terrace, 
Glenelg East  

• Maxwell Terrace, 
Glengowrie 

Along the Mike Turtur 
Bikeway   
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During these works there may be some noise disruptions from time to time. We will do our best to minimise noise 
where possible.  

There will be no impacts to bus or tram stops or services as part of these works. 

At this stage funding is for planning works only. 

For further information: 
To receive these updates please join our mailing list and stay up to date via any of the below options. 

• Scan the QR code 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP 
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.TGSP@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 
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